
 Birthday Card for Woodrow Wilson! 
 

Do you want to commemorate Woodrow Wilson’s Birthday 

with us?  Celebrate by making a special card for him! You can 

use any materials in your house and make a masterpiece.  If 

you want to mail your card, you can send it to: 

 

Woodrow Wilson Presidential Library 

c/o Woolly Wilson 

20 N. Coalter Street, Staunton VA 24401 

 

Or, you can take a picture of your card and have a grown up 

help you email it to educationdirector@woodrowwilson.org.  

If you want, you can also tag us on Facebook or Instagram! 
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